Minutes 5/17/2005

It was a super short meeting but we decided on the potluck date, which is supposed to be June 4 at 4pm.  But then I was informed that there is a tentative party for Ormsby Hall that will get in the way of our veggie fun.  So I am suggesting the next day, which is a Sunday, as the same time. Let me know what you think. 

The next line of business was about the movie that will be shown this Friday, May 27th, at 9:30pm.  We will be featuring the much talked about documentary, "Peaceable Kingdom".  For more info about it, go to www.amazon.com and search for "Peaceable Kingdom".

